Public Hearing Notice

The City Council of the City of Nixon will hold a Public Hearing on August 28™, 2023, at 5:30 at
the Nixon City Hall 302 E. Central Ave Nixon, Texas 78140, to allow for public comment for the
Proposed Budget Fiscal Year beginning October 1, 2023, and ending September 30", 2024.
This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by
$179,115 or 56.03% and of that amount, $10,958 is tax revenue to be
raised from new property added to the tax roll this year.

This notice of Public Hearing was posted for public viewing at City Hall in Nixon, Texas, a place
convenient and readily accessible to the public at all times.

Attest:
Tanya Torres
City Secretary



